
School Council Meeting Notes 
June 8, 2017 

2:30 p.m. in the ELC library 
 
Note Taker: _Kerrin Wood_______ 
 
Attendance: Rebecca Gordon, Debbie Casey, and Kerrin Wood 
 
Absent: Dina Snook, Rebecca Martin, and Matilde Graciano 
 
I. Enrollment Update 

A.) There are 236 tuition-based students. This is a decrease of 12 from May’s 
figure of 248. 
B.) As of June 8, 2017, the total ELC enrollment is 370 students. This is a decrease 

of 6 from May’s figure of 376. 
 

II. Career Day Debrief 
**Career Day was a success! The children enjoyed it and they were receptive to the 
messages of each participant’s career.  
 

III. Flashing Lights/Crosswalks 
A.) Rebecca to email Eric Rubin about fixing the flashing lights for the crosswalk on 

Mt. Vernon Street. 
B.) Rebecca also to inquire about the possibility of painting the crosswalks around 

the school to make them more noticeable to drivers and pedestrians alike. 
 

IV. Open House  
A.) An Open House will be held next year on the day before the first day of school. 
B.) This should help ease the transition to preschool for both parents and children.  

 
V. Future Meetings: 

**The June 8, 2017 meeting will conclude the School Council meetings for the 
school year. 

 
Meeting Dates: 2:30 p.m. in the ELC library 
October 20 November 17 January 12 February 16 
March 30  May 11 June 8  



 


